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Thank you to Mrs Gordon, 

and the children of                  

Class A1 for their                     

Mass last week. 

                                   
Dear God,                                     

Hear our prayers for mercy, 

and by the help of                       

Saint Nicholas keep us safe 

from all danger, and guide us 

on the way to salvation.                                           

Amen  

 

     

 

Next Mass                      

Please join us to celebrate  

Mass this Thursday 13th 

December at 9.30am in 

the KS2 hall.                                 

Class C2 will lead Mass & 

Early Years will attend.  

 

Southwark Foodbank                                             

This year we will once again be            

collecting food & toiletries for the                   

Foodbank during the season of Advent. 

If you are able to donate any item from 

the list please place it in the basket            

outside the school office.  

Items that are needed:                                 

Basics: Dried milk, instant potato, rice, 

tins of meat, fish, soup, fruit,                         

vegetables, custard, rice pudding,              

pie fillings, biscuits, gravy granules,               

tomato  ketchup, long life milk/ juice, 

squash, porridge & breakfast cereals 

Toiletries: Toothbrushes, toothpaste, 

soap, deodorants, bath/shower gel, 

shampoo etc.                                                 

Christmas Treats:                                          

Mince pies, Christmas cake, sweets, 

chocolate log, crisps etc. 

Thank you. 

“Read the Gospels! 

This way we will 

learn what is most 

essential in our                                

love & mercy.”  

Pope Francis 

 

 

Early Years & KS1 

 

 

  Well done to all the pupils of KS1 who 

performed ”Keeping Mr Inn in the Inn”  

last week. The Parents, Carers and 

Governors commented on how confident 

all the children were.                                        

Thank you to all the KS1 teachers and 

staff for their hard work producing                        

and directing the play.                                              

Thank you to the Parents, Carers & 

Governors for taking time out of your 

busy days to come and support the                   

children. They really did                               

appreciate it. 

 

 

Wear your favourite Christmas                

jumper to school this                                                  

Friday, 14th December.                                 

50p donation: Please give it to your 

class teacher or TA. Thank you.                                                    

KS2‘ The Evening News Hour’                         

Performance                                                                         

Please be seated by 2.15pm on either             

Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 12th                          

December.                                                                    
Late arrivals will not be allowed in                                

as this disturbs the children                         

and the audience.  

REMINDER 

Collection of KS2                                            

Children 

From Tuesday 8th January 2019                       

All children in                                                                                                   

Years 3, 4 & 5 MUST be                            

collected at 3.30pm by someone 

aged 16 or over.                                                  

Pupils in Year 6 can go home on their 

own at 3.30pm. 

   Any child attending a                                                                                                                  

booster class or club after school,                  

including Year 6                                                                                       

must be collected when it finishes by 

someone aged 16 or over.   



Tuesday 11th December                             

KS2 Christmas performance                  

Wednesday 12th December                        

KS2 Christmas performance                           

Choir performing at                                       

Sacred Heart Church                                     

Friday 14th December                            

Christmas Jumper Day:                        

Wear your Christmas jumper to school 

50p donation please                                                

Monday 17th December                                 

KS1 & KS2 Disco: PM Session                                             

(Wear your party clothes to school)     

Tuesday 18th December                              

Pupils Christmas lunch                             

Wednesday 19th December                      

Christmas Fair—children only                    

Thursday 20th December                           

Whole school Mass in church at 

9.30am                                                             

Friday 21st December                                   

School closes at 2pm                                   

Please collect your children on time 

St.                          

Mary  

   

Football                          

3.45pm—4.30pm                          

Indoors                                  

Tuesday—Girls                  

Wednesday—Boys 

Wednesday                                      

Cooking Club                            

3.45pm-5pm 

Friday                                            

Violin Lessons                           

3.45pm—4.45pm                             

Reminder:                                            

Pupils are not allowed to 

leave school premises before 

or during any after school                        

activity & siblings must be                     

collected at the usual time               

of 3.30pm as we have                             

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
60 50 110 

St. 

Claire  
40 30 70 

St. 

Mary 
60 80 140 

St.            

Joseph 
20 80 100 

Nursery Penda  Rydell  

F1 Emmanuel O David  

F2 George  Samuel  

R1 Hassan  Helena  

R2 Lexie  Susan  

 A1 Toluwalase  Sofia J 

A2 Quadri  Michelle  

N1 Richard Taliah  

N2 Jaceon  Osaremel  

C1 Shavar  Olivia-Lee 

C2 Akinwumi  Jayden  

I1 Madeleine  Gianni  

I2 Gabriela  Marcos  

S1 Daniel N  Josiah  

S2 Mary  Francisco  

Qanit  Nursery  

Gabriel  F1  

Jeremy  F2  

Mey  R1  

Love  R2  

Samin  A1  

Rihanna  A2  

Nicole  N1  

Zoe  N2  

Sophia  C1  

Nifemi  C2  

Favour  I1  

Gabrielle  I2  

Mannah  S1  

Anthony  S2  

  

                                      

Precious  O           

Class N2 

 

Abimbola                         

Class C2   

                  

Denziel                 

Class S2 

Monday 7th January &                 

Monday 25th February 

2019                                                  

Staff training.                                                     

School closed                                       

to all pupils. 

  

Monday 24th December—                                  

Monday 7th January 2019 

School Reopens                            

Tuesday 8th January 

2019 

                                          Stars of 

                                          the Week 

 


